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Wisconsin Law Foundation accepting grant applications  

for legal education and justice programs 
 

MADISON, Wis. – The Wisconsin Law Foundation is now accepting applications for its Truman Q. 

McNulty grants, which provide up to $2,800 for charitable and educational programs that promote 

public understanding of the legal system and improve the administration of justice in Wisconsin. The 

application deadline is April 18, 2025. 

Thanks to contributions from members of the State Bar of Wisconsin, the Foundation annually funds 

projects that directly impact Wisconsin residents. In 2024, the Foundation awarded $32,600 in grants 

to 13 organizations, supporting initiatives such as teen courts, self-represented family law litigants, 

eviction diversion programs, and immigration legal services. 

One recent grant recipient, the Wisconsin Teen Court Association, received $2,500 to support the 

2024 Wisconsin Restorative Justice Summit. The summit, held at Madison College’s Truax Campus, 

brought together youth and professionals to advance restorative justice practices.  

Apply by April 18, 2025 

Organizations interested in applying can visit the Foundation’s grants webpage for full application 

details. For additional information, contact Beth Drake at WLF-Fellows@wisbar.org or call (608) 250-

6171 or (800) 444-9404, ext. 6171. 

Grant applications must be submitted by 5 p.m. on Friday, April 18, 2025. Award decisions will be 

announced by May 31, 2025. 

# # # 

 

The Wisconsin Law Foundation is the charitable arm of the State Bar of Wisconsin that serves to 

promote public understanding of the law, improvement of the administration of justice and other law-

related public service through funding of innovative and creative programs that improve the vision of 

the American justice system. 
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The State Bar of Wisconsin is the integrated professional association, created by the Wisconsin 

Supreme Court, for attorneys who hold a Wisconsin law license. With more than 25,000 members, the 

State Bar aids the courts in improving the administration of justice, provides continuing legal 

education for its members to help them maintain their expertise, and assists Wisconsin lawyers in 

carrying out community service initiatives to educate the public about the legal system and the value 

of lawyers. For more information, visit www.wisbar.org. 
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